
 

Public Notice 
 

 

Road Closure – Intersection of Fitzgerald Road and Bath Road, 

Morley 

 
The City of Bayswater hereby gives notice that Council, at its Ordinary Council Meeting held on 10 

December 2024, endorsed the closure of the intersection of Fitzgerald Road and Bath Road for the 

creation of a cul-de-sac. 

In accordance with the requirements of section 3.50 of the Local Government Act 1995, notice is hereby 

given of the intersection of Fitzgerald Road and Bath Road closure as part of Main Roads cul-de-sac 

construction works.  

Written submissions on the intersection closure should be directed to the Chief Executive Officer, City of 

Bayswater, PO Box 467, Morley, WA 6943 or via email to mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au on or before 

5.00pm, 15 February 2025. 

 

 

JEREMY EDWARDS 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
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